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The ability to keep and bear arms is a constitutional right secured in the 2nd 

amendment.  The laws that the legislature have been trying to enact only takes rights 

away from the law abiding citizens.  It has no impact on the criminal element who can 

access a firearm through nefarious means no matter how many laws are enacted.  

Leave our 2nd ammendments rights alone. 


